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16th February 2024 
 

Dear parents/carers 

I am sending this last email as there was some confusion about baggage allowance in my last email 

yesterday. 

Attached – details of the baggage allowance.  The one I sent yesterday was for hand luggage only so 

please see the attached for checked in baggage too.  

Please look for us in Zone B when you drop them off on Sunday as there are 4 drop off zones A, B, C, 

D. 

I will be briefing the students this morning and giving them all a laminated sheet with info and 

itinerary for you to keep at home. 

Best wishes  

  
David Chadwick  
Vice Principal  
Passmores Academy 
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